
Free program open to all, no pre-registration required.

6th Annual 
ADHD Awareness Evening

Featured Guest Speaker: Dr. Martha Denckla
Update on ADHD: Basic Brain Facts and Treatment Beyond Medication

Centennial High School
4300 Centennial Lane • Ellicott City, MD 21042

Tuesday, October 16, 2012  •  7:00 - 9:00 pm
Dr. Martha Bridge Denckla is a research scientist and director of the Developmental Cognitive 
Neurology Clinic at the Kennedy Krieger Institute. She is also a professor of neurology, pediatrics 
and psychiatry at the Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine.

Funding to support this program was provided by CHADD of Greater Baltimore in memory of Karen A. Cruise, Ph.D. 
Dr. Cruise was a Psychologist who helped many children in Howard County and also served as the Coordinator of 
CHADD of Greater Baltimore.

For more information, please contact Emily Hurd at 410-313-1252 or e-mail emily_hurd@hcpss.org.


